
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

  CITY OF COLONIAL HEIGHTS, VIRGINIA 
 
 

Notice is hereby given to all persons affected or interested that at the Colonial Heights City 

Council meeting to be held at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 14, 2022, in Council Chambers of City 

Hall, 201 James Avenue, Colonial Heights, Virginia, the City Council shall hold a public hearing to 

accept comments on the following: 

AN ORDINANCE NO. 22-11 
To amend § 244-13 of Chapter 244, Solid Waste, of the Colonial Heights City Code by modifying 
the monthly charges for solid waste and recycling collection and disposal. The ordinance 
increases from $14.14 to $18.50 the monthly charge for the collection and disposal of solid waste 
once a week, and the separate collection and recycling of recyclable materials every two weeks, 
for one can per pickup at each residential unit and commercial establishment. Also, the ordinance 
discusses the charges to residential units and commercial establishments for being provided with 
more than one can per pickup.       
 
 A copy of the proposed ordinance may be obtained or publicly examined by calling the City 

Clerk at (804) 520-9360, emailing the City Clerk at wallacep@colonialheightsva.gov, visiting the 

City Clerk’s Office at 201 James Avenue, or by accessing the City’s website 

www.colonialheightsva.gov. All persons affected or interested are invited to be present at the 

public hearing of the City Council, to be held at the time and place stated above, when an 

opportunity will be given for them to be heard. 

       Hugh P. Fisher, III 
City Attorney  

 
Any interested party whose participation in this meeting would require reasonable accommodation of 
a handicap should contact the City Manager’s Office at 520-9265 at least four days in advance. 
 
To be published June 3, 2022.  
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